
 

Castle School Pastoral Team 

and Castle Gate  

invite you to  

a walk followed by coffee and 

biscuits 

On Friday, 24th February 2023 

 

Please meet outside Castle Gate, just after 

morning drop off, then, weather permitting, we 

will go for a leisurely walk for approx. 30 

minutes before returning to castle gate for 

refreshments.  Should the weather be just too 

dreadful to walk we can catch up over coffee. 

We look forward to seeing you  

 


